
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 21st February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Half Term 

Next week, school will be closed for half term. We will open again on Monday 3rd March. 

Wishing all our families a lovely holiday! 

 

Parents Evenings  

If you have not yet been able to see your child/children’s teacher/teachers for an 

appointment, please contact them on Class Dojo or through the office to make an 

appointment for a convenient time. 

 

Little Monkeys Bookshop Bundle Giveaway! 

Thank you to Bobbi’s mam, Dawn Campbell, for entering us into the Little 

Monkeys Bookshop giveaway. Follow the Facebook link and vote for our 

school to win the bundle of books! As of this morning, we are just in the lead! 

Follow the link to vote: 

https://www.facebook.com/share/15mMtysYwz/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

 

Reading Cabin Launch Tuesday, 4th March 

We are looking forward to the opening of our long-awaited Reading Cabin on Tuesday 4th 

March. This morning, year 6 had fun sorting through our new books and getting them ready 

to go on the cabin shelves. 



 

Please drop by after school on Tuesday 4th March to have a look around the cabin, and for a 

mingle and refreshments in the hall! See you there! 

 

World Book Day Thursday 6th March 

We are also looking forward to World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. Children are invited 

to come in their pyjamas, dressed as their favourite book characters, or in their own clothes 

if they prefer, for a fun filled, book filled day! 

 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be returning to school on World Book Day and will be open at the 

following times: 

Thursday 6th March: 3.30pm-4pm 

Friday 7th March: 8.30am-8.50am, 3.30pm-4pm 

Monday 10th March:  8.30 – 8.50am  

Tuesday 11th March:  8.30 – 8.50am and 3.20 – 4.00pm 

 

Reading Book Amnesty! 

If you have any past school reading books at home (not the ones your child is currently 

reading), please can you return them to school as soon as possible. We are especially hoping 

to get back some of our Big Cat reading books as many are missing from the sets and this 

can have a negative impact on our reading sessions. Thank you! 

 



Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Bobby Ginks and Lenny Robinson 

Year 2 Myra Mlilo and Erin Kenny 

Year 3 Logan Ross and Harrison Scott 

Year 4 Luca Davison and Sophie McLeod 

Year 5 Freddie Armstrong and Sharayu Shinde 

Year 6 Kieran Ray and Imogen Reynolds 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Isla Gill for her amazing art and to Wren Watson for 

her fantastic work in maths! 

Well done, Isla and Wren! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

             This week’s lunchtime awards go to Albie McCaffery and Cassie Gill for being helpful 

in the dinner hall. 

Well done, Albie and Cassie! 

 

 

Have a great half term everyone! 

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 

Key Dates:  


